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TO OUR 1964 CLASSMATES:
Planning is underway for the 60" Reunion of the Class of 1964!
We hope you plan to join us June 14 - 16, 2024.

The registration desk will open on Thursday, June 13. Housing will be available for us
in Davis for check in on June 13 through check out on June 16. Davis now has air
conditioning and elevators. Golf carts and student drivers will be available for those
with mobility concerns. Our class lounge will be across the street in the Alumni Guest
House, which is an ideal location for us.

Class Reunion Committees, as well as the Alumni Office, are planning various events,
including panels, exhibits, campus tours (including one of the new science building),
department receptions, as well as the traditional Parade of Classes and Convocation.
Suggestions for other potential activities are welcome, however, Reunion will serve
primarily as an opportunity for us to reconnect with one another.

The members of the 1964 Reunion Committee hope to see you in June 2024 for yet
another memorable gathering. Meet old friends and, as so many of us have done in the
past, make new ones. Catch up on the lives of your friends and share your life
experiences.

After all, we are “still curious after all these years.”

Your 1964 Reunion Committee,

Dick Barnes, Carolyn Dry, Bill Gage, Betty Geilen, George Goldstein, Don Gwinn,
Penny Hunt, Jim Johnson, Judith Larsen, Chris Masson, George Masson, John
McAuliff, Mary Meland, Thatcher Peterson, Mary Ellen Salinas, David Sanborn, Stan
Siefer, Jim Ulland, Doug Wade

CARLETON.EDU/REUNION =% alumni-office@carleton.edu =3 800.729.2586




